Friday 8th September 2023

Dear Families,

YEAR SIX

Our Year Six children are settling back in to school and are setting a wonderful example for our younger children to follow. I can't wait to meet with those children applying to be senior prefects and to see all the children take on responsibilities over the next few weeks. We'll present the children with their prefect badge and Year 6 ties in the coming weeks.

We will be holding a meeting on Monday 18th September to discuss all things Year 6 – SATs, Admissions, Homework and Isle of Man Residential. This will take place at the end of the school day in the school hall. For now I'm including some additional information below to keep you up to date.

I'm sure your current priority is to complete the Secondary School Application process. As you may already be aware the online applications for Year 7 places are now open. You must apply through your home Local Authority.

Liverpool Residents: https://liverpool.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/how-to-apply/ https://www.knowsley.gov.uk/residents/education-and-schools/apply-for-a-school-place/annual-school-admission-procedures

The deadline for all applications is Tuesday 31st October – this is during half term. Please see individual schools for additional requirements and forms that may have to be submitted directly to the school.

There are a number of open evenings this half term, our feeder schools both have booking systems for their events:

St Julie's High School – Thursday 21st September 3:30pm - there is a booking system: https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=rRg3WDzm-0asTJzeJZPYCmSv7cU4OkNFlnwmS6YrS5VUQ1VRV1IEODhMVDQ2TkRWSldFOE5YUVJLVS4u

St Francis Xavier's College – Thursday 21st September – there is a booking system: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSffv55X588mUR81PK_- jpz rPWgUIE32TbsZR15MhTs5vzIKQ/viewform

Please see individual school websites for other open evenings or contact the schools directly for more information. I look forward to working with you this year, if you have any questions please do come and ask your child's class teacher, Mr Heery or me.

Kind Regards

David Delaney Head Teacher

















